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15th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am writing to you to inform you of a fantastic opportunity we are running for your child to attend a ‘Night 
under the Stars’ where children will camp out on our school field for the night. 
 
 This will take place on Thursday 9th May. Children can be collected from school/afterschool club at their 
usual time, and we ask they return to school for 6:30pm. Please can you ensure children have had their 
evening meal before they are dropped off back at school.  
 
Throughout the course of the evening the children will be given the opportunities to play games, explore 
the forest school area, sit around a campfire, sing songs and toast marshmallows on the fire. The children 
will be provided with snacks and breakfast in the morning.  
 
Overnight, the children will be provided with tents to sleep in and a mat to lie on. The school building will 
remain open for toilet visits and if, for any reason, we need to relocate into the school hall. Staff will be 
there at all times to support the children. 
 
The children will need to bring warm layers, pyjamas, a pillow, bedding, a sleeping mat if they have one, 
and their toothbrush and any toiletries they need (deodorant, face wash etc.). Children can bring with 
them any comforters such as blankets or teddies if they wish. Even if the weather is warm in the day, the 
temperature will drop overnight.  
 
As children will be in school the next day, they will be off timetable enjoying a morning of forest school and 
a film afternoon. Please can you send children with forest school clothes for Friday 10th. They will also 
either need a school lunch booking for the Friday or feel free to drop them off a lunchbox on the Friday.   
 
To cater for the cost of the food provided there is a fee of £2. Please book your child’s place on ParentPay 
by Monday 6th May.  
 
Kindest regards,  
Miss Cornwell  
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